MR. GREGORY SICK will, by the Grace of God, be admitted to the Benedictine
Novitiate of Christ the King Abbey next Sunday - July 14, 1996.
Therefore, there will be no 9:30 A.M. Mass at St. Pius V Chapel next
Sunday.
Please pray for Gregory. Pray that God will bless him in every good
and holy way. Pray that in our very unstable age God will fortify
his vocation to the priesthood and to the monastic way of life with
the stability and holy perseverance that will impress anyone who
looks at him.
Because of the above noted change, CONFESSIONS WILL BE HEARD IN
BIRMINGHAM - (ST. PIUS CHAPEL) on the Third Sunday of July - July 21.

MASSES FOR THE WEEK: (Abbot Leonard's Schedule Only)

SUNDAY : For the People of the Chapels

MONDAY : Special Int. Richard Miller

TUESDAY : Dec. of Gzik Family

WEDNESDAY : Special Int. Steffne Witney

THURSDAY : Welfare of our Religious Communities
(Solemnity of St. Benedict)

Friday; Special Int. Mgt. Ulman

SATURDAY As Intended by Fr. Antonio Ferierra



